Hello Karen, 

Good to hear from you again. If I remember rightly your school was one of the most well-mannered I have ever met. 

So it would be a pleasure to take another class of yours on a tour. 

Tuesday 4th October is fine, I have booked you in. Will it be around the same time? 9.40ish?

Kind regards

Susan

Susan Cowell I Specialist Officer
Liverpool City Council I Central Library I William Brown St I Liverpool I L3 8EW
T: 0151 233 5841 I M: 07780 726090 I E: susan.cowell@liverpool.gov.uk 
Postal address: 
Liverpool City Council I Municipal Buildings I Dale Street I Liverpool I L2 2DH 
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